

Paul Buxton

101115

June 6 / 03

Re: Blasting Plan

- ask for meeting w JFO, DEL & CEA
- calculation for 500m setback
- met w legal counsel on Wednesday.
- stated that 2 new issues arisen after 8 months
- thought they were working within guidelines but now looks like guidelines don't apply if it is an endangered species
- don't feel they need s32 app since they're within guidelines
- want senior level meeting, want to work with agencies not through courts
- by this mon or Wednesday would have been ready to blast
- why not told of iBoF solution last fall
- will bring Dennis James - lawyer PPHM